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May 2, 2012
The Honorable Marlin Stutzman

U.S. House of Representatives

1728 Longworth Office Building

Washington, D.C. 20515

Fax: 202-226-9870

Dear Representative Stutzman:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “TAP Modernization Act” (H.R. 4051) that requires the Department of Labor (DoL) Transition Assistance Program (TAP) to be provided to veterans and their spouses at locations other than military installations in at least three and up to five states selected by the Secretary of Labor based on the highest rates of veteran unemployment.


The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The Association’s point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above number or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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